
 
 

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 60 (PEACE RIVER NORTH) 
 

INVITATION TO TENDER 
 

SCHOOL CAFETERIA SERVICES 
 

 
 

Tenders are invited to provide cafeteria services for the students at North Peace Secondary 
School starting as soon as possible and ending on June 15, 2020.  The school will close for 
Spring Break from March 16 to March 27, 2020. 
 
The Contractor will be expected to provide the following: 
 

 Food (meals) that reflects the Healthy Schools Program and at a minimum cost to 
students 

 Weekly salad bar option 

 Service daily from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 Clean and well maintained kitchen on a daily basis 

 Food Safe Certification 

 Criminal Record Check 

 Liability Insurance 

 Proof of WCB coverage 
 
Proposals must include sample menus and prices. 
 
The rental fee for the kitchen shall be $25.00 per day of operation payable the 1st day of each 
month. 
 
School Administration will endeavour to meet regularly with the Contractor to discuss matters of 
mutual concern. 
 
The lowest or any tender not necessarily accepted.  For further information and/or to view the 
facility, please contact Randy Pauls, Principal at 250-785-4429 prior to June 21, 2019. 
 
Proposals will be accepted up to 4:00 p.m.  Friday, June 28, 2019.  Envelope must be clearly 
marked “TENDER – SCHOOL CAFETERIA” and mailed or delivered to: 
 
 

Secretary-Treasurer 
School District No. 60 

10112-105 Avenue 
Fort St. John, BC  V1J 4S4 

 
   
 
 
  


